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For Information 
Events 
Hot Chocolate 
This went incredible well.  Students were really grateful.  We had a huge turnout  The 
logistics of carrying giant containers of hot chocolate up and down hills on campus were 
tricky but all-in-all I was very happy with it.  I think outreach events like this are really 
positive. 
  
Holiday Fair 
I imagine Sebastian will discuss this in his report as well but it was a great success.  We did 
end up closing a little early because it was cold and the crowd had thinned, but we got a great 
turnout (more than I was expecting).  This was a big hit and I would like to have a brainstorm 
for more similar events with the community at the end of the year.  
 
Week 101 
This is happening now, I will report orally. 
 
Communications 
 
 Listserv 
We are now doing a hyperlinked listserv so that you read titles and click links to what 
interests you and those go to the website posting of that event or job, etc.


